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Update to travel ban for essential/non-essential travel.
 
Effective immediately all VFW travel through June 30, 2020 has been cancelled. This includes all national representative travel, all employee travel and all other VFW National sponsored travel/trips. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Please continue to be safe during these tough times. 
 
Kevin C. Jones
Adjutant General 
VFW National Headquarters
406 W. 34th Street
Kansas City, Missouri 64111
816.968.1110
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